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Feeding the birds at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

Making bird feeders

We thought we’d treat the birds this week at Lulworth House Residential Care Home and make these gorgeous creations!

We used teacup sets that we found at the charity shop to create these teacup bird feeders. We used pretty ribbon to make them look

nice and found them a spot right by the window so our residents can keep their eye on the birds.

So far, we’ve only had some pigeons visit us but we have been hoping for a visit from a robin, so fingers crossed we get one before

Christmas.

 

 


